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Welcome everyone to the week 6, term 4 edition of the Kairi newsletter.  

Mr Andrews is out of the school today so I have just a few very important reminders 

 

***Presentation Night – CHANGE OF DATE – NOW 23rd NOVEMBER*** 

Invitations will be sent home with each student either today or early next week. 

Please make sure you call the office to reserve your table for our special night before Monday 20th November. 

Bookings are essential 

 

Swimming 

Swimming starts this Monday, please ensure your student is prepared with Swimming togs, Sun Shirt or old T-Shirt, 

Sunscreen, bag for wet clothes, Towel, Goggles a bag for wet clothes and a coat or jumper (to help warm them up 

after being wet). 

Please ensure that you have paid for your child’s swimming prior to our lessons starting.  

 

World Diabetes Day 

Wedneday 15th November we are participating in World Diabetes Day.  Students have a free Blue dress day and 

are required bring a gold coin donation.  The day is to raise awareness about diabetes and the understanding and 

care. 

Please participate. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations to all our future leaders you did a magnificent job. 

Our 2024 Leaders will be presented at the Presentation Night. 

 

 

 

 

Fun with Maths was a great success as always, the students learnt many new skills without realising. 

 



Mr Vizzone (a graduate from the Melbourne Conservatory of Music) visited our class last Friday to show 

the year one students a variety of musical instruments that he has collected from around the world. 

Assisting him with his presentation was Cadence, (who is also his daughter.) 

The first was a U.F.O shaped drum. It is a hang (pronounced hung.)  It comes from Berne in Switzerland.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The second was a small bell from Tibet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The third and fourth are a rain maker and a thunder maker. The thunder maker has a cylinder with a 

membrane inside and a long spring hanging from it.  The other is a cactus plant with the spikes pushed 

inside and then it is filled with husks. When slowly turned it makes the sound of gentle rain. These comes 

from Arizona in America.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also from Arizona was an eight-sided drum covered in deer hide. 

 

 Mr Vizzone hopes to return to our room so the students could make sounds scapes in groups.  These are 

stories told with music and we will have to guess what story they tells us.  Could be very interesting, as we 

have wild imaginations in year one! 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer please call the student absence line to inform us if your student 

will not be at school. 

Also, if your student is late please also inform us. 

We are required to hear from the Parent/Carer not the student. 

Thank you so much for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you like to have a say in 
what is happening with your 

child’s education?  

ICPA lobbies governments at all 
levels to achieve equitable 

learning for students Prep to 
University from Regional, Rural 

and Remote areas. 

We lobby, provide support 
and information on vast 
range of issues around 
small schools including:  
• Boarding schools  
• Scholarships   
• Government support  
• Student Teacher Ratios 
• Distance education  
• Maintaining school bus 

runs 
• RREAP funding 
• Better internet services 
 

 

 

 

 

 

• Tertiary/Trade and training 
• Teacher/aide hours for remote 

schools  
 

Please contact President Karen 
Muccignat 

karen@muccignatfarming.com.au 
for further information or visit 
https://icpa.com.au to join our 
fabulous branch immediately . 
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